I Support the Girls - Pakistan

Taxila Vocational Training Center

Taxila, Pakistan

Dear brother Jimmy and the rotary club of iowa park

I am very grateful for this kind act that you have donated money for taxila vocational training centre of I support the girls Pakistan. The amount of \$2,588.00 (US) was received on January 30, 2023 and was used in buying tables, chairs, machines, fabric, machines maintenance, scissors, iron, needles. Females are so happy as they can sit on chairs and easily and comfortably learn the skill of stitching which empowers them. This cause is very important in Pakistan. Ones again thank you so much for your greatness.

God bless you

Love and prayers
Sara Asif